
Nowadays  both men and women work
full-time. Therefore  they have to share
household task equally. To what extent do
you agree or disagree

 The gender gap is narrowing in terms of
workplace. More and more women can have
full-time jobs. Women are more prefer to
pursue their career goals and they do not
have enough time to handle household.

 Women are burden with more pressure than
men and their energy is not full as men.
Women take care of housework such as raise
children  cooking and cleaning all by
themselves and they have to deal with
complicated working relationships at the
same time  exhausting their charm at the
end. Because of this  some people think
household to be shared equally by husbands
and wives. Husbands will understand the
difficulty of women and they will show more
respect to their wife.

Actually  to do household well needs
patience and carefulness. Asking men and
women to share household equally is not
impractical. Some men may feel lose face to
be pushed to handle household. And men are
more likely careless and impatient.  Women
are more possible to cope with the "disaster"
left by their unwilling and clumsy husband.
This will cause quarrels and make women
more tired.

A home should not be a place fulling with
calculates. There is no necessary to
emphasize equality deliberately. They can
hire a housekeeping person or a nurse to
ease the burden of household if needed.
Each family member is good at different
things and household should not be a bind.
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